11th February, 1954.
My dear Frank,

Thanka for supporting Goulden; I should expect his form
soon, it wes not inecluded in your letter. Perhaps Irwin would
1ike to wifke = third among English suppori2n,

I enclope & letter from a certein Dr. Rossow which seems
to come from France in spite of his Cherlottenburg Technical
Univeraity address and I do not ase very much use for it,
Would you not think that the normal probability integral would
give good enough values for rankings of more than fiftyr If
you think the same I shall endeavour to thank him pelitely.

Sincerely yours,

2 ance.



